
 
 

INFORMATION FOR TEACHERS VISITING ARDNACRUSHA POWER STATION 

• Worksheets will be available to download from the website before your date of 

arrival. 

• Occasionally guides will request to take photographs of tour groups for use in press 

or on social media. Guides will ask permission from the person in charge and will 

have them sign an image rights’ form. 

• If you are part of a large group, we need to ensure all your group are accounted for 

entering and exiting the site. Could you please provide a list of names for all 

attending and present to security at site entrance. This list will be shredded at the 

end of each day. 

• All school groups booking a visit will be met on arrival by a trained tour guide and 

will be given an introduction to Ardnacrusha and a safety briefing. 

• The school/group leader will have overall responsibility for the supervision and 

conduct of pupils/students during the duration of the visit and should have regard to 

the health and safety of the group.  

• The school/group leader must remain with their designated group at all times and 

keep pupils under constant supervision. 

• All school/group leaders should be aware that Ardnacrusha is a working generating 

station and that health and safety is a priority therefore anyone behaving in a way 

that compromises the health and safety of others, will be asked to leave the site.   

• There are lots of social media opportunities with the tour in terms of pics. If your 

school is on social media we’d love if you would get the conversation started by 

mentioning you are taking a tour using the hashtags #Ardnacrusha and tagging 

@theesbgroup (Instagram) and we will happily share your content.  

 


